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SUN INTERNATIONAL SECURE RELEASE OF STAFF IN NIGERIA 
 

Sun International confirmed that it had secured the release of four employees late last night, who had 

been detained without charge in Nigeria by the Economic and Financial Crimes Commission (EFCC) since 

Thursday 21 January. Further to the release of the employees, the EFCC still wishes to investigate the 

nature of Sun International’s original investment into the Tourist Company of Nigeria (“TCN”) as well as 

TCN’s trading records and has requested that TCN provide them with information and documentation. 

Sun International has no difficulty with this request and intends to work with TCN to collate and provide 

to the required information to the EFCC. Sun International said it was extremely grateful to the various 

South African government authorities that were swift to react and assist in obtaining the release of the 

detainees, in particular the SA High Commission in Nigeria. 
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